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Senator Ryan asked:

What about denial of the spectrum? Is there a way that can be perceived as anything
other than damaging to Telstra shareholders?

Answer:
Discussions regarding the range of proposed changes to telecommunications

regulation are ongoing and it is not possible to form a view on the impact of an
outcome that has yet to be established.



